
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our School Rules:       Try your best        Be calm        Be truthful        Be safe        Be kind 
 

Dear Crackley Bank Families,   

We are looking forward to seeing you when the children return to school 
on Wednesday 6th September. The school day for Reception class to 
Year 6 starts at 8:45am and learning activities begin at this time, if your 
child is not entering the classroom until 9am they are missing 1 ¼ hours 
of learning each week (or over 9 days of education per year) - it adds up! 
The end of the school day is 3:15pm.  

We hope that you have had a good break with your children however if 
things haven’t gone as planned and you require any support or someone 
to talk to, please let us know and, as usual, we will do our very best to 
help you.   

You will receive your child’s class newsletter on Friday 8th September, 
and this will contain lots of useful information including PE days which 
will start the following week. Don’t forget that they also need to bring a 
water bottle with them every day.  

The start and end of the school day entrances and exits will be slightly 
different to last year for some classes, your child will have visited their 
new classroom on Move Up day but just in case they have forgotten, 
here’s a reminder:  

Nursery: Drop off and collect at the Nursery classroom door  

Reception: Drop off and collect at the Reception classroom door  

Year 1: Drop off and collect at the double doors on the KS1 (small) yard  

Year 2: Drop off at the double doors on the KS1 (small) yard – collect 
from the hall doors on the KS1 (small) yard  

Year 3: Drop off and collect at the double doors by the main entrance on 
the way to the KS2 (big) yard  

Year 4: Drop off and collect at the classroom doors just past the gym 
equipment  

Year 5: Drop off and collect at the classroom doors by the gym 
equipment  

Year 6: Drop off and collect at the classroom doors in the annexe  

I hope that you enjoy your last few days of the summer break, I’ll see you 
on Wednesday.  

Best wishes,   

Ms Stevenson  

 
 
 

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


